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Dear [addressee name],

There has been concern that the number of young women attending for their cervical
screening test is falling. Our team is trying to find ways of encouraging more young
women to attend. We appreciate that some women have made a deliberate choice not to
attend but we believe that for athers there may be a number of reasons. These include
anxiety and some unknowns, which could be helped by being able to talk to a trained
nurse who could talk to you about it.

We have a trained nurse who can be contacted, and her details are below. Should you
choose not to contact the trained nurse you can of course attend for your screening
test with your &P who have trained sample takers.

Yours sincerely,

Who can I talk to about
Professor Henry C Kitchener cervical screening?
Chief Investigator & Consultant Gynaecologist

To contact the trained nurse._.

= Text I (you con ask to be called back if you would prefer)
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